
Kingsville Township Trustees Special Meeting 
February 3rd, 2020 

 
 

On February 3rd, 2020, at 6:00pm, Karl Brunell, chairman, called to order a special 
meeting of the Kingsville Township Trustees.  The special meeting was called to 
discuss personnel matters and specifically to approve the hiring of three (3) new 
Fire Department employees. The meeting took place at the Kingsville Township Fire 
Hall at 3130 E Main St. In attendance were trustees Karl Brunell, and Jim Branch. 
Trustee Michael Cliff was unable to attend due to a work commitment. 
 
Karl Brunell made a motion to add the following individuals to the Fire 
Department’s paid part-time roster: 

- Jeffrey Cook – FF2/EMT-Paramedic 
- Robert Zoul – FF2/EMT-B (currently testing to be EMT-Paramedic)  
- Austin Moseley – FF2/EMT-B 

Second by Jim Branch. All in favor – Yes. 
 
Jim Branch made a motion to adjourn, Second by Karl Brunell. All in favor – Yes. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


